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What has been happening this week?  

 

In English…This week we have been creating a class poem about a city– the descriptions 

were fabulous! We have also been predicting what might happen next in our new book. 

Year 2 have been learning about suffixes and Year 1 have learned about past and present 

tense (run/ran).  

 In Maths…We have been learning about capacity and volume. Year 2 have learned to 

measure in ml and litres. Year 1 can compare and order amounts.   

In Science...We have been grouping materials by their properties and deciding which ma-

terial would be suited to different items.    

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Oli for fantastic understanding in maths. Georgie for an excellent de-

scriptive sentence in our class poem.  

Headteachers Award: Poppy for working so hard in all lessons it is making a BIG difference 

to her work and I’m so proud of her. George for working so hard on his handwriting, he 

has made so much progress.   

Shining Stars:  Zac, William, Georgie, Isla, May, George, Danny, Betsy, Millie, Oli, Nigel 

and Marcella  

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies and dry clothes on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday.  

Please remember water bottles every day– we are trying to have water prompts as well 

as unlimited access to their bottles to increase how much they drink.  


